
USA Dance 
Minutes 

1077 VOA Site C Road 
Greenville, NC 
July 17, 2013 

 
Attendees: David Steele, Debi Levine, Paul Hager, Gayle Watson, Ann Harrington, Faye Steele, 
Erv Evans, Judy Carlton 
 

1. The April 2013 minutes were approved following a motion by David Steele that was 
seconded by Paul Hager. 

 
2. The financial report was given by Paul Hager.  It was decided that Paul will pay for the 

rental on the Drew Steele Center for January through June 2014 and confirm those 
monthly dates. 
 

3. No membership report was given. 

 
New Business: 

 

1. Participation in area Christmas Parades and the possibility of having a float was 

discussed.  Gayle Watson is t check the Christmas Parade Dates in Washington and 

David is to check with Greenville Parks and Recreation for their Christmas parade dates. 

 

2. We have badges for male dance hosts.  Debi Levine will post a notice on the eNews for 

volunteers. 

 

3. Discussion about someone to go to the dance conference in Los Angeles for three days.  

USA Dance (national) will pay half of the airfare for one person and our chapter can pay 

for the other half, and the conference and hotel room.  David Steele is to research the 

costs. 

 

4. David Steele reminded us about the President’s District meeting in Greenville, S.C. in 

October or November.  Date to be determined by district 10. 

 

5. We welcomed new board members Erv Evans and Judy Carlton. 

 



6. Reminders and discussion about volunteers bringing snacks and setting up and cleaning 

up after dances. 

7.  

8. David and Faye will be out of town for the October 26 dance and Paul and Gayle will be 

absent for the July dance.  Debi will be absent for the September dance.  Paul will get 

the cash box to Ann Harington before leaving town. 

 

9. Problems with the floor at the Drew Steele Center were discussed.  For the past few 

dances the floor has been sticky and gritty.  Paul volunteered to talk with someone 

about a solution to this and also about the temperature being too hot. 

 

10.  The next board meeting will be Wednesday October 9, 2013, at 6:20 p.m. at Paul and 

Gayle’s house at 603 S. Oak St., Greenville. 

 

 

 

Minutes submitted by 
Gayle Watson, Secretary 


